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We support the introduction of a time limit as proposed, but recognise that what is reasonable
for a time limit is likely to vary depending on the significance and magnitude of the proposed
procedure change, and the available Administrator’s resources to make the change in the time.
Instead of a fixed time limit being specified in the WEM Rules, the Rules could allow the time
limit to be agreed by the parties involved once the procedure change has been affirmed.

Criteria for Procedure Content
Regarding the consultation paper questions on appropriate criteria for Procedure content, the
criteria proposed seem reasonable, but we defer to others more involved in the process to
provide their views.

We would be pleased to provide any further information to support this submission.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Alexander
Market Advisory Committee
Expert Consumer Panel

Noel Schubert
Market Advisory Committee
Expert Consumer Panel
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